
 
Good Morning Limetree Yellow!                                                08.04.20 

I hope you are all ready for another exciting day of learning. You will 

be reading a story we haven’t read at Nursery before – so I’m hoping 

it will be a new story for you. It’s always exciting to read new stories. 

This story is about a Panda. Hopefully you will learn lots of new 

information about Panda’s today. I wonder what you know already. 

Today you will also be playing a board game. Talking about board 

games has reminded me of when we played a board game based on the 

story ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’. We played it on World Book Day. 

That was a fantastic day – you all dressed up as your favourite book 

characters, do you remember?  

You’re also going to be thinking about recipes today. I wonder if any 

of you have done any baking recently. We have done lots of baking in 

Limetree Yellow; from baking Valentine’s Day biscuits to our very own 

pizzas. Some of you are excellent cooks because of all the Cookery 

Club sessions you have attended! I do miss hearing about what you’ve 

made. Perhaps you can let me know or send in a photograph of any 

baking/cooking you’ve done at home.  

Have a great day Limetree Yellow! 

Love from, 

Miss Cassidy, Ta’Shara, Amisha, Nicole, Shirley & Gerald                       

 


